
26th April 2025 
  
Dear Sirs 
  
Objection 
  
While I am happy with the principle of the installation of the antennae at Whittington Estate 
for security reasons, I object to the poles being added to the North West elevation of the 
building.  
  
These poles will be an unsightly and ugly addition to what is a clean and tidy run of 
elevations along Stoneleigh Terrace.  Instead, the poles should be installed along the side 
elevation of the building at least 5m from the North West elevation. 
  
All other existing poles are located along the side elevations and any additional poles should 
be positioned on the side elevation as well, and not on the main front and rear elevations of 
the building. 
  
The Estate is currently being considered by English Heritage for listing and such additions on 
the main elevation will destroy the overall look and appearance of the estate.  Currently 
there are no poles on the main elevations anywhere on the estate and this should remain 
the case to maintain the integrity of the overall design and appearance of the estate. 
  
Furthermore, any consent granted should be conditioned that all existing redundant poles 
and equipment should be removed before any new equipment is allowed to be installed. 
  
Much of the existing equipment is redundant and the applicant landlord, Camden should 
remove before adding any more. 
  
Some of the poles and equipment are loose and dangerous and could collapse and fall being 
a risk to public safety.  These should be removed before any further equipment is installed. 
  
I would be happy to support the application, with the suggested conditions once the poles 
have been repositioned on the side elevation. 
  
Regards  
Asila 
 


